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Memorandum 
 

To:    All ACBH Mental Health County and Master Contract Providers 
 
From:  ACBH Quality Assurance Office  
 
Date:   December 9, 2019 
  
RE:   DHCS Triennial Audit January 28 - 30, 2019:  
 
 
Dear Providers,  
 
On December 2, 2019, we received a list of beneficiaries that were chosen for  
 
the Triennial Audit from the CA Department of Health Care Services (DHCS).  All  
 
providers of the chosen beneficiaries have been notified. If you did not receive an email  
 
from Quality Assurance in regards to notification of records review or request of records  
 
for the Triennial Audit, there is no action needed. Thank you for your dedication and  
 
commitment to the clients, consumers, and family members of Alameda County. 
  

 
 


